
 

 

F.No.19 – 1/ Admn/ 2022-/335      19.02.2024 
         

NOTIFICATION 
 
 

 The Vice-Chancellor, North-Eastern Hill University (NEHU), is pleased to declare 

that all Administrative and Academic Departments of Shillong and Wahiajer 

Campuses shall remain closed on 21st February 2025  on account of the 

General Elections, 2025 to the 2 (two) Autonomous District Councils in the 

State i.e., the Khasi Hills and Jaiñtia Hills Autonomous District Councils. The 

employees working in the Tura campus who are electors under the Constituencies of 

the Khasi Hills Autonomous District Council and Jaiñtia Hills Autonomous District Council 

shall be granted Special Leave as per the State Government’s Notification No .GAA.75 

/99/344, dt.18.02.2025. 

                                                                                             
                    Assistant Registrar I/c (Admin.) 
           NEHU, Shillong 
 
 
Copy to:- 

 
1. P. S. to the Vice-Chancellor, NEHU for the VC’s kind information. 

2. P.S/S. P. A. to the Registrar/ F. O/C. O. E. /Librarian/, NEHU. 

3. All Deans of Schools, NEHU. with a request to bring the above 
Notification to the notice of all 
concerned working under them  

4. All Heads of Departments/ Centres, NEHU. 
5. All Officers, NEHU. 

6. Computer Operator, BIC, NEHU for uploading in the University’s website   
 

                                                                                 
         Assistant Registrar I/c (Admin.)  
                                                                                                NEHU, Shillong  


